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Monday 23 July 2012

Dear David

On behalf of the children and teachers in the Totara Team at Northcote Primary | would
like to thank you for bringing SNAG Golf to our school. Our Year 3 and 4 children had
three fantastic sessions with an enthusiastic tutor and we will definitely be booking again
in the future. Fridays were just not the same for the children when their golfing sessions

ended.

SNAG Golf gave the children a fun introduction to the game of golf. For those children who
may not participate in mainstream sports these exciting sessions allowed the children to
have a go at another sport and experience Success. The colourful and child friendly
equipment used, gave the children a wonderful introduction to the game. It also provided
an opportunity to enjoy fun games either on their own, in pairs or small groups and at the
same time used the modified terminology of golf. The skill set that the children practiced
will also be useful in other areas of Physical Education.

A bonus to SNAG Golf is that the sessions are not cancelled due to bad weather, as the
programme can be easily transferred and played indoors.

Once again thanks for coming to Northcote Primary, the children will look forward to
seeing you back with us at a later date.

Yours gincerely

Northcote Primary School




